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Assistant Headteacher Update

The elves are back! The pesky elves have been causing chaos, defacing pictures of adults and taking up a large 
space in the hubble. Stay tuned next week to see what they get up to…fingers crossed they have a change of 
heart and choose to be sweet and kind to the adults!

Writing: The children have been enjoying their new narrative writing unit. They have used a well known story of 
'Rock, Paper, Scissors' as the basis of their story and have written their own exciting versions of the tale. They 
have concentrated on adding suspense to their writing making their stories full of wonderful description and drama. 

Reading: We have started our new book 'Beetle Boy'. Despite only reading two chapters so far, we have learnt so 
much about the characters and we can't wait to see what happens next! 

Maths: The children have continued to develop their knowledge and understanding of fractions over the last two 
weeks. Fractions can be a very difficult topic to grasp and we have been impressed by the children's resilience 
and determination with this area of Maths. 

Swimming: Swimming has continued to be a highlight of the week! All children have shown excellent progress in 
the pool and have loved every minute of their swimming time. We have had still received many wonderful 
comments by staff at the pool about the excellent behaviour and polite manners displayed by the children.

Key Dates 

National Christmas jumper day - 8th 

December

Christmas dinner - 14th December

Christmas Fayre - 19th December 

3.30-5pm

Last day of term - 21st December 12.3 

finish

Please make sure you send your children to 
school with a healthy lunch and snacks.











First Session  08:30-15:00  Tuesday, 18 October 2022
Second Session  08:30-15:00  Thursday, 8 December 2022
An E-Consent link will be sent out next week.












